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Following further consultation last year, Suffolk Coastal District Council has now 
published the Final Draft Local Plan for comment. 

As before, a major focus of the plan relates to housing provision within the District 
over the period 2016-2036. In respect of Walberswick the final draft makes no 
change to the previous policy framework.

 


